
Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office News 

Eugene J. Conway 
Sheriff  

 

For Release:  Immediate   07-05-21 
 

Contact: Sergeant Jon Seeber  (315) 435-3033   DR# 
 

 

407 South State Street      Syracuse, NY 13202  

 

   Youth Law Enforcement Academy Begins Next Month 

 

Onondaga County, New York –The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office will host its fourth annual summer 

Youth Law Enforcement Academy.  

 

The Sheriff’s Office is currently accepting applications from students 

entering the 7th, 8th, 9th, & 10th grade. The purpose of the Academy is to 

foster relationships that will bridge the gaps between law enforcement and 

youth while also exposing them to future careers in serving their 

community. The goal of this free program is to motivate young people to 

be outstanding citizens and to empower them to act as a positive influence 

in our community. The weeklong academy blends classroom learning with 

hands on activities to expose cadets to a variety of topics including: 

physical training, patrol tactics, correction & custody tactics, criminal 

investigations, K9 demonstration, SWAT & SERT presentations and much 

more. 

 

The Academy runs from August 9th through August 13th, 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and will be held at the 

Correction Department in Jamesville. 

 

Interested students can obtain an application online at https://sheriff.ongov.net/community-relations/youth-law-

enforcement-academy/. The deadline for applications is July 23rd, 2021. 

 

For more information on the Academy program, contact the Community Relations Unit at 315-435-3006. 
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